
Blessed Sacrament School 

Parent Teacher Association Meeting 

Wednesday, March 15, 2023 

Virtual due to Snow Day 

 

Opening Prayer: God, we do good work, important work. Instill in us a spirit of gratitude for community, for this 

community, and for the good work we do – together. Instill in us a spirit of service. Help us to see you, God, in 

all of our students and staff and faculty. 

 

Parent Teacher Association Report: Mrs. Jennifer De Carlo 

Thank You : 

● Taste of Blessed Sacrament 

● Bake Sale donations/volunteers 

● Teacher Appreciation Luncheons 

● Gertrude Hawk  

● Movie Night 

Upcoming Events : 

● Daddy Daughter Dance 

● Mother/Son Bowling 

● Bingo - rescheduled for April 14th  

● PTA Auction Committee - sign-up sheet 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Mr. Matthew Reed 

 

School Report: Mrs. Lisa Coppola 

● Thank you 

                 Catholic Schools Week 

                 Teacher Appreciation 

                 Taste of BSS 

                 Open House 

●  Fish Fry Volunteers 

● Little Eagles Basketball  

● Basketball Program 

● New Website 

● Monthly Service Project: Sleep in Heavenly Peace 

● Enrollment 23-24 

● Annie  

● NYS Testing 

                   ELA: April 19-21, Computer Base 

                   Math: May 2-4 

● Red Ribbon Week 3/20- 3/24 

● Dance Recital 3/24 @ 7:00 pm 

● Spring Break 4/3-4/10 

● April Antics Break Program 4/3-4/6 

● Report Cards 4/18 

● Bishop Grimes Academic Games 4/29 
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